Re: Toddler Tech Day

Greetings: 
We wanted to thank you for reserving your space at this year’s Annual Toddler Tech Day event.  Each booth is approximately 6 feet across and 8 feet deep.   Setup will be from 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. The event will begin at 10:00 a.m. and goes until 1:00 p.m.  We will be in Brewer Public Library at 9:00 a.m. to direct you to your booth space and help with anything that we can.  You may unload your vehicle in the parking lot.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at (608) 647-6444.  If not we will see you on April 1st!
Event information: 

Brewer Public Library (Lower Level)

Saturday, April 1st, 2017

10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.

Very Sincerely,

Emily Zorea
Brewer Public Library Youth Services Librarian

(608) 647-6444

ezorea@swls.org
